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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

2016  

MARCH FOR CANCER 
 

 

 

 

Fort Lauderdale welcomes the 2016 March for Cancer 5K Run to the streets of our city 
on Saturday, March 5

th
. Motorists are encouraged to carefully review the listed 

temporary road closures and should expect traffic delays from 6:30 A.M until 
approximately 9:00 A.M 
 
Although Fort Lauderdale Police Department Personnel will be posted along the event 
route assisting and monitoring pedestrian and vehicular traffic, anyone commuting in 
the area should anticipate moderate congestion and possible delays.  
  
Motorist will encounter intermittent road closures at the following locations: 

 Northbound and Southbound lanes of A1A  

 The Oasis Cafe Turn around (600 Seabreeze Blvd) North to Sunrise Boulevard  

 East Las Olas at Seabreeze and A1A  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public to follow us on Twitter 
(@FLPD411) to stay up to date on this and other current events, notable advisories, 
etc.  
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